
  
 

ADVISORY NAVIGATION NOTICE 
 

 

 

RIVER:   Stour (Essex and Suffolk)  

 

 

DATE:   21 September 2016 – until further notice 

 

 
LOCATION:  Lamarsh  
 

 
DETAILS 
 
Please be aware the canoe portage at the above location is currently closed until 
further notice. This is due to maintenance work required.  
 
Temporary measures will be in place for the Sudbury to Sea event and a 
marshal will be present on site. Please follow any instructions given, at all other 
times this portage facility will be closed until maintenance works have been 
under taken. 
 
 
For any other information please contact the River Inspector, Mervyn Day on 
07889111829 (between office hours 8:30 - 16:30) 
 
 
For other information about navigation on the River Great Ouse please call the Environment 
Agency on 03708 506 506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the 
Waterways Team in the Anglian Region. 
 

 

Irven Forbes 
Waterways Manager, Anglian Region 
21 September 2016 
 
In case of emergency please call the Environment Agency on 0800 80 70 60 
 
Scan QR code for further information about navigating the Anglian Waterways 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 


